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10 March;„1994, expressed his concerns that such a plan would be contradictory to 
the Governors Island Agreement and the.refore could not be accepted by him. 

4. 	In these circumstances, the Security Council may wish to consider ' 
authorizing the extension of the mandate of the MIR in its present fCrm for a 
period of three months, which would allow for the possibility of reactivating 
the Mission with a minimum of delay, should the current political impasse be 
bréached.and.implementation of the GoVernors  Island Agreement be resumeà. 
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